No images? Click here



CPC Q&A Follow-Up

Dear CPC Registrants,

Thank you to those who joined live during our call on Tuesday, February 4th and to all those who have shown interest in reviewing the video link on their own time. We received great questions ahead of and during the call. We are grateful for your engagement with us!

Below you will find:

- 1. A video link to review the call
- A PDF 'Proof of Participation' document you need for your 1
 Structured CEP entry (Registrants are responsible to upload and enter their CEPs)
- 3. A list of questions (and their answers) from the Tuesday February 4th, 2024 call
- 4. A link to a 2-minute feedback survey

1. Watch Q&A

2. Proof of Participation Document (CEP)

3. Questions from February 4th

4. Short Feedback Survey

Sincerely,

Elizabeth Sadler, Coordinator

The College of Pedorthics of Canada 503-386 Broadway Winnipeg, MB. R3C 3R6

T: 866.819.4354 F: 204.947.9767 W:www.cpedcs.ca



The College of Pedorthics of Canada 386 Broadway, Suite 503 Winnipeg MB, R3C 3R6

You are receiving this email because you are a Registrant of the CPC

Preferences | Unsubscribe